
 

 

 
 

Join Us for Brunch… 
Hear fromHear fromHear fromHear from    Rabbi EdRabbi EdRabbi EdRabbi Edwardwardwardward    Feld, Senior Editor Feld, Senior Editor Feld, Senior Editor Feld, Senior Editor ofofofof    

Mahzor Lev Shalem…Mahzor Lev Shalem…Mahzor Lev Shalem…Mahzor Lev Shalem…    
 

All in preparation for the upcoming High Holy Days. 
 

This year, they’re not too early, not This year, they’re not too early, not This year, they’re not too early, not This year, they’re not too early, not too too too too latlatlatlate, just right!e, just right!e, just right!e, just right!    
 

Sunday, September 10, 2017 @ 10:30am 
 

    
 
 

Why Do We Need A New Mahzor? 
 

• What has made Mahzor Lev Shalem a runaway best seller (350,000 copies sold)? 

• How is it different than what has gone before and how does it present the tradition? 

• How has it spoken to people of different Jewish backgrounds? 

• What went into producing it? 

• What were the liturgical discoveries along the way? 
 

Rabbi Feld will share stories and insights about how this mahzor was put together, why this 
new prayer book seems to speak to everyone in the big tent, and how it may change your 
High Holy Day experience. 

 

In addition, following Rabbi Feld’s presentation with Q&A, David Tye will teach a class on “How to 
Blow a Shofar.”  The only requirement is a willingness to try, and please bring your own shofar!   

 

There is no cost to attend ~ free and open to the public. 
RSVPs are appreciated ~ walk-ins are welcome. 

 

For more information and to RSVP, please contact Caren Jacobson, carenblair@aol.com, 
978.857.2587 (call/text), or Amy Sherr, office@BethIsraelMV.org, 978.474.0540. 
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